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BOYS & GIRLS CLUB TO OFFER  

BEFORE & AFTER SCHOOL PROGRAMS 
AT PERRY HILL SCHOOL 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Shelton, CT, July 14, 2011 – Jack Ribas, Executive Director of the Boys & Girls Club, 

said, “The Shelton Board of Education has approved our request, and we are excited to 

be able to offer the same outstanding programs at Perry Hill School as we have for the 

past two years at Elizabeth Shelton School. Registration will not be open until August 8th, 

but we want to give a parents a heads up as soon as possible.” 

 

More information is available on our website at www.BGC-LNV.com/Shelton Before & 

After Program, or by contacting Ann Wheeler at the Boys & Girls Club at 

AnnWheeler@BGC-LNV.org, 203-924-7462. 
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